Pittsburgh Regional Transit

July 21, 2022 Contact: Adam Brandolph
412-566-5157 (office)
412-770-7150 (mobile)
abrandolph@portauthority.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - (July 21, 2022) - Pittsburgh Regional Transit will host
two public meetings next month to provide updates on the upcoming Downtown-
Uptown-Oakland Bus Rapid Transit project.

The $291 million project will include 24 new stations, increased transit reliability, and
increased pedestrian and bicyclist safety with the construction of dedicated bus and
bike lanes between the second- and third-largest business districts in Pennsylvania.

A request for proposals for the construction phase in downtown Pittsburgh is
expected to be issued later this year with construction beginning in the first half of
2023. An RFP for the second phase — Uptown and Oakland — is expected to be
issued in 2023, with construction on that phase beginning in 2024.

The meetings will be held on Tuesday, August 2 at 6 p.m. and Thursday, August 11
at noon.

To sign up for one of the meetings or for additional project information, visit
www.rideprt.org/brt.
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